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Kia Orana, 

Te Marae Ora and CIIC announce the temporary relocation of services from the Tupapa 

Primary Health Care and Oral Health Services due to an asbestos roof replacement project in 

Tupapa. 

Monday, 13 May 2024 – Primary Health Care Services will move up to: 

• Te Kou Ward, Rarotonga Hospital, Arorangi for general health services. 

Monday, 13 May 2024 – Oral Health Services will move to: 

• Various community health and school dental clinics in Rarotonga. Adult patients 

will be seen at: 

• Avarua School Dental Clinic 

• Matavera Puna Clinic 

• Titikaveka Puna Clinic 

• Arorangi School Dental Clinic 

During the relocation: 

• Te Marae Ora aims for a smooth transition. 

• Patients with appointments at Tupapa Primary Health Care and Oral Health 

Services will be contacted to reschedule. 

• Signage at Tupapa Primary Health Care will indicate the closure date and new 

service locations. 

• Detailed relocation information will be available on the Te Marae Ora website. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this important project. For more 

information, contact Te Marae Ora at [20066] or [22664]. Updates will be shared via press 

releases and the website. 

 

ENDS. 

http://www.health.gov.ck/
http://www.health.gov.ck/
http://www.health.gov.ck/
http://www.health.gov.ck/
http://www.health.gov.ck/
http://www.health.gov.ck/
http://www.health.gov.ck/

